State of Tennessee

Health Facilities Commission
Andrew Jackson, 9 Floor, 502 Deaderick Street, Nashville, TN 37243
www.tn.gov/hsda Phone: 615-741-2364 Fax: 615-741-9884

August 3, 2023

Joshua Wright
Regional Director
VCPHCS IX, LLC

2410 Charlotte Avenue
Nashville, TN 37203

RE: Relocation Exemption Application - VCPHCS IX, LLC, DBA BHG Treatment
Center- RE2306-003

Dear Mr. Wright,

On August 3, 2023, the Tennessee Health Facilities Commission reviewed your relocation
exemption application per T.C.A. 68-11-1607. The application proposed the following:

The relocation of VCPHCS IX, LLC doing business as BHG Nashville Treatment
Center, a non-residential substitution-based treatment center for opiate addiction,
from its current location at 2410 Charlotte Avenue, Nashville, Tennessee 37203 to a
new location at 342 227d Avenue North, Nashville, TN 37203.

The relocation exemption application for the above referenced project has been approved.

If you have questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact this office.

Sincerely,

o

Lo ga'n Grant
Executive Director

cc: Ira Lacy, TDMHSAS Opioid Program Manager
Wesley Geminn, PharmD, Chief Pharmacist/ TDMHSAS State Opioid Treatment
Authority
File



